Crump, Clifton

From:; Mayor Tom Barrett

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 9:54 AM

To: Crump, Clifton

Subject: FW: Milwaukee Streetcar Letter of Interest - In Support

From: Russell Rossetto [mailto:russelletto@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2015 9:53 AM

To: Stamper IT, Russell; Zielinski, Tony; Witkowski, Terry; Perez, Jose; Dudzik, Joseph; Murphy, Michael (Alderman);
Puente, Robert; Wade, Willie; Coggs, Milele; Bauman, Robert; Kovac, Nik; Davis Sr., Joe; Hamilton, Ashanti; Mayor Tom
Barrett

Subject: Milwaukee Streetcar Letter of Interest - In Support

A message from Russell Rossetto about the Milwaukee Streetcar project.
Do you support the Milwaukee Streetcar? Yes

Message: The streetcar plan is evidence of what this city CAN do. Kudos to the department of public works, the
common council and the mayor for saving face for the city and puiting tens of millions of infrastructure money
to use before we embarrasingly loose it. Rolling up your sleeves and serving the future nceds of the city is what
you're there for. The fact that you've stayed on task despite all of the frivolous obstacles thrown your way is a
testament to your sound resolution and dedication to the city. Many thanks for your work so far, now let's see
this thing through. As a Milwaukee resident and business owner who wants a thriving, competitive, forward
looking city rather than a c¢ity without vision and without movement, you've got my full and enthusiastic
support.

Russell Rossetto
1737 S 1st St
Mitwaukee, Wisconsin 53204
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